
  

CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER 

  Summer is here! 
     

          

 

 

 
 
A few neighbors have yet to 
pay their annual maintenance 
fee of $200.  These fees are for 
year-round expenses such as 
road repair, snowplowing, and 
beach and island upkeep.  We 
appreciate everyone who pays 
on time. 
 
 

 

 

 Summer 2011 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Cove 

Association Board Member!  We are in 

need of 1 or 2 new Board members.  

 

President – Roseann Hopkins 502-6862 

Secretary – Johnnie Leonhardt 433-6665 

Treasurer – Mike Henning 609-9845 

Newsletter – Cathy Pifer 626-2626 

Bryan Kasper 621-7775 

Dave Foster 684-5084 
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Cedar Cove Newsletter 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Let’s have a great and safe summer.  Please 
remember to obey all stop signs and speed 
limits.  Keep our families and neighbors safe.   
 
Be sure to keep grass clippings and debris 
away from storm sewers so that water flows 
properly after storms.  
 
Please remember that only boat and jet ski 
trailers are to be stored at the island over 
the summer months.  Please remove all other 
items as soon as possible. 
 
Please do not use beach receptacles for 
home trash. Remove broken chairs, boats & 
any items no longer being used. The beach 
does not belong to the properties along the 
roadway; the beach belongs to ALL Cove 
residents equally. Please keep it clean! 
 
 

 

 
  
  
 

. 

 

Cove Board Update: 
 

Thank you to Peggy Murray for her 
years of service on the board as 
Secretary and President! 
 
Please mark your calendar for our 
Annual Meeting and Picnic on 
Sunday, August   28th at 4:00 p.m. at 
The Island.   
(Rain date – Sept. 18th).   
Main food item and beer and pop 
will be provided.  Please bring a dish 
to share. 
 
Cedar Point Property Owners 
Association Annual Meeting on 
Friday, July 29th to be held at Cedar 
Point.  CPPOA will be forwarding out 
more information. 
 
Thank you to Cedar Point for 
another great fireworks display on 
July 3rd and July 4th.   
 
Attached please find the most recent 
Cove Association Beach and Island 
Rules issued by the Board on May 
2007.  Please keep our beach and 
island beautiful! 
 
 
 

   

 

 
 

 

 


